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Not a prime delivery method
By Nick Marnell

Orinda police officers responded the afternoon of Sept. 8
to a vehicle accident on Hall Drive near Rheem
Boulevard, where the officers found an Amazon delivery
van lying on its side. According to the Contra Costa
County Sheriff's Office, the driver, a contractor for the
company, was not injured. Battalion Chief Steve Gehling
of the Moraga-Orinda Fire District confirmed that the
driver did not require ambulance transport. The accident
remains under investigation.

Representatives from Amazon did not return calls
seeking comment.

Reach the reporter at: nick@lamorindaweekly.com
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